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GODFREY - The Village of Godfrey’s Top Shelf liquor store will likely be open by the 
end of summer 2024.

Godfrey Mayor Mike McCormick said that the store does not plan to hit their goal 
opening date of Memorial Day on May 27, 2024. Instead, the facility will be open by the 
end of summer, with construction starting soon.



Top Shelf has a location in Effingham and will build their second facility on Godfrey 
Road. The 6,500 to 7,000 square-foot store will include a wine cellar, tasting area and 
video gaming, according to .earlier reports by RiverBender.com

“It’s my understanding, based upon the sales they do in Effingham at their other 
location, it will be a nice source of sales tax for the Village of Godfrey,” McCormick 
added. “I think it will be a nice addition to the Village of Godfrey. They’ve picked a 
nice location where they can draw from other communities into our community, and I’m 
really looking forward to it coming.”

More information about Top Shelf’s construction and opening will be coming soon.

https://www.riverbender.com/articles/details/godfrey-approves-liquor-license-for-new-top-shelf-liquor-store-67429.cfm?fbclid=IwAR0Vp347TjgDLLW8-Zw1VR_XsrXBFB6CtyQIGqbvk4zaE4uyYyDAyILJfOY&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

